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The George-Little Rock Board of Education met for a public hearing on Monday, June 15, 2020 through a zoom session in the George-Little Rock School Central Office.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and heightened public health risks, the in-person meeting was impractical and was held instead by electronic means rather than in person as allowed by Iowa Code Section 21.8.  The zoom session and call in information were posted with the meeting agenda.  Board President Kristi Landis called the meeting to order at 5:32 pm with the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present electronically were Kristi Landis, Andrew Sprock, and Austin Lloyd.  Jason Fugitt and Wade Netten were unable to attend.  Also in attendance electronically were Superintendent Pat O’Donnell, Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, Principal Karie Aeikens, and Principal Steven Green.  Cathy Bonestroo was in the district central office in case visitors arrived or had questions.
A quorum was established. 
A public hearing on the disposal of surplus assets and inventory was held.  Superintendent O’Donnell shared the surplus list was a result of the realignment and district purging and cleaning storage areas.  The surplus list was also posted with the agenda.  Sprock asked how the process worked with O’Donnell referring to Bonestroo.  Bonestroo shared the process for using Klaassen Online Auction was also utilized with items left over from the garage sale last year.  Trailers are brought to the district from Klaassen with GLR staff loading the trailers.  Klaassen picks up the trailers for his warehouse and posts pictures on his website for an online auction.  Klaassen sends a check less 30% commission back to GLR with a list of pictures of items sold along with sale prices.  Items not sold are disposed.  GLR staff only have to handle items during the loading and it is a clean way to sell everything.  Bonestroo will be requesting a link when the online auction is ready to have it posted on the district website.  HMS also utilized this service and had good success.  Funds will be deposited as miscellaneous income to the general fund unless specific items can be tracked as purchased through another district fund.  No public comment was received.  
Action will take place on the disposal of assets and surplus inventory with the June 16, 2020 regular board meeting.
A motion to adjourn was made at 5:37 pm by Lloyd, seconded by Sprock, and carried 3-0.  

